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Reference: C.N.24.2010.TREATIES-1 (Depositary Notification) 
 
 

EUROPEAN AGREEMENT CONCERNING THE INTERNATIONAL CARRIAGE 
OF DANGEROUS GOODS BY ROAD (ADR) 

 

GENEVA, 30 SEPTEMBER 1957 
 

 ACCEPTANCE OF PROPOSED CORRECTIONS TO ANNEX A, AS AMENDED1 
 
 

The Secretary-General of the United Nations, acting in his capacity as depositary, 
communicates the following: 
 

The Secretary-General of the United Nations, acting in his capacity as depositary and with 
reference to depositary notification C.N.751.2009.TREATIES-5 of 22 October 2009 by which 
corrections were proposed to Annex A, as amended, of the above Agreement, communicates the 
following: 

 
By 20 January 2010, the date on which the period specified for the notification of objections to 

the proposed corrections expired, no objection had been notified to the Secretary-General.  
Consequently, the corrections are deemed accepted.  
 
 

25 January 2010 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                                                           

1 Refer to depositary notification C.N.751.2009.TREATIES-5 of 22 October 2009  
(Proposals of corrections to Annex A, as amended). 

 


